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In my nearly 20 years as a social worker I regularly encounter individuals who are 

living with Medicaid benefits but are trapped in a state of poverty by the income 

restrictions. I support legislation that would allow those living with a disability on 

Medicaid to be able to work without any limitations on their income thereby allowing 

them to participate more fully in their lives.  


